
 

 

 

BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – Board of Trustees meet with Public 
School Boards’ Association of Alberta - NEWS RELEASE – December 16, 
2022 

The Board of Trustees of Buffalo Trail Public Schools met with the Public School Boards’ 
Association of Alberta (PSBAA) Executive Director, Troy Tait, and President, Dennis MacNeil. 
The PSBAA’s main focus and priority is Students First. The BTPS Board are members of the 
PSBAA and together advocate on behalf of all the K-12 students, families, and school 
communities in our division. 
 
BTPS advocates provincially on behalf of our students to ensure that rural education is 
supported and is committed to maximizing student learning, in a safe and caring environment, 
supported by a highly effective team.  
 

 
 


